
West De Pere Intermediate School Career Day!!!!
Friday, April 19, 2024

The Intermediate School will have a Career Day this year on Friday, April 19, 2024. The
Career Day will be scheduled from 12:55-2:30. Each student will attend four- 20 minute
presentations. Students will be learning about the following concepts: the wide variety
of career choices, tools and technology for various careers, and skills/training needed
for different careers.

We are in need of career presenters. If you would be interested in presenting for
a few hours for the Career Day please contact Jay Johnson at 920-425-1901 ext.
6044 or email at jjohnson@wdpsd.com
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